
GETTING READY FOR
SCHOOL ISN'T A PAIN

When You Schedule Your Physical with Dr. Wayne!
Back-to-school physicals are essential for monitoring

your student's development, reviewing immunizations,
sharing safety information and discussing health for

participation in school sports.
Griffin Health and Ansonia Public Schools are making it easy to complete 

this mandatory health check with back-to-school physicals for Ansonia 
Public School students by local Pediatrician Dr. Anthony Wayne. 

APPOINTMENTS ARE REQUIRED.
Click on the scheduling link to reserve your appointment.
https://griffinhealth.radixhealth.com/dash/self/#/schedule/105/search

Call 203-735-4397 for assistance with scheduling.

DON’T DELAY! School starts Thursday, August 22, 2024!

Weekday and weekend appointments
are available at Griffin Faculty Physicians,
111 Wakelee Avenue, 1st floor, Ansonia.
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